
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Events coming up! 
 

December-22 
Fri 16th - Last day of term and Christingle 
at All Saints Church 1.30PM onwards 
Fri 16th – FOWS’ Christmas Party 5.30PM 
– 8:00PM 
19th to 3rd Jan – Christmas Holidays 
 

January-23 
Wednesday 4th School re-opens  
Weds 11th - FOWs AGM   
 
 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Henry V-B, Bunny Class 2: Emily, Oliver   
Class 3: Lily, Francis Class 4: Elijah, Stanley 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School Newsletter       Friday 16/12/22 

Reading record update:  

% of pupils recording 3 or more reads per 

week in each year group for the week 5th – 

11th Dec:  

R = 12%  Y1 = 11%  Y2 = 20%  Y3 = 27%      

Y4 = 23%  Y5 & Y6 On residential 

 

Message from Mrs Furness: 
If you were unable to attend the parent 

sessions on BOOM reader this term, I will 

be holding some more in the new year. 

Please keep your eyes peeled for dates!  

I will also be running a workshop for 

Reception parents on ‘blending to read’ 

date tbc. 

Emergency Closure of Schools Procedure:  
We always endeavour to keep the school open but should the weather force the 

school to close, County Hall is notified who then inform the local radio stations. 

Information can be obtained from Radio Norfolk - 95.1 and 104.1 FM. Radio 

Broadland - 102.4 FM. Alternatively check the Norfolk Schools website and select 

‘Emergencies’ and ‘Emergency School Closures.’ 

http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/.  

There will be a list of closed schools. The school website has a link to the County 

schools closure site under the Parents tab.  In the cold weather we warn parents to 

take particular care when walking on the playground as it gets icy and slippery.  

 

 

 

    Message from Mr Jones: 

It has been a wonderful last week for the 

children in anticipation of the forthcoming 

festivities! The children have enjoyed their 

Christmas parties in the hall and had a lovely 

time at their Christmas lunch and singing along 

to Christmas tunes.  

The Santa Runs have been postponed to the 

new year due to this week’s inclement weather. 

Term ended today with the Christingle service at All Saints Church, which has put 

us all in the Christmas spirit! 

The staff and I would like to say a very big thank you for all of our beautiful cards 

and gifts, that’s very kind and we have been thoroughly spoilt. 

This leaves me to wish you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a happy 

and healthy 2023. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the School Council: 
There will be a bring and buy sale on 

Thursday 13th January, which will be held in 

school hours, however any older age 

books/ DVDs will be on sale after school. 

More details to follow after Christmas. 

School re-opens on Wednesday, 4th January 2023 
Please note that there is a change to the menu on the first day of term, which will 

be Margherita Pizza or Veggie Bean Chilli (as per the Monday of Week 2).  

All other menus (such as allergen menus, jacket potato and packed lunches) will be 

as per the Monday of Week 2. 

The menu will run as advertised for the remainder of the week, although baked 

beans may need to be served instead of salad sticks on Thursday if there hasn’t 

been a fresh fruit and veg delivery. 

 

 

 

Message from the FOWS: 
The disco at the Wreningham Village 

Hall starts at 5:30pm tonight! Tickets are 

available on the door if you haven’t bought 

yours yet (£5 for the first child and £3 per 

additional child). 

The FOWS would like to thank you for all of 

your generosity with the many fundraising 

events over the year. 

Class 4 Residential to Norfolk Lakes – review written by Delilah (year 6) 

“Class four went on a residential to Norfolk Lakes. 

We did several entertaining activities such as:  

fencing, caving, orienteering, stand-up paddle boarding, initiative team games, 

blind trail, raft building and kayaking. Everyone in class 

four enjoyed these activities. Norfolk Lakes was a great 

opportunity for the pupils to try something new.” 

 

 

 

http://www.schoolclosures.norfolk.gov.uk/

